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Please stop raising the costs for Oregon businesses.  The fee increase for 

dismantlers may very well be a death sentence.  Look up the most recycled 

consumable, it's the automobile.  We are the pioneers of recycling.  Where are all of 

the old broken down cars going to end up if you run the dismantlers off?  They will 

litter the streets.  Illegal activity just becomes the norm.  Sad.  Please help. 


